
 

 

HICKORY RIDGE GOLF ASSOCIATION BOARD MEETING MINUTES 
December 6, 2022 

 
 

PRESENT:  Larry Powers, Brenda Powers, Paula Knaak & Deb Wood.   
The meeting was called to order at 6:31 pm 
 
MINUTES 
The minutes from the September 27, 2022 board meeting have been approved. 
Larry stated that they will be posted to the web page shortly. 
 
TREASURER’S REPORT 

 Deb reported a balance of $489.19.  This includes $450 hole-in-one funds ($310 carried-
over from 2020 & 2021 plus $140 collected in 2022.  This will carry-over to 2023). 

 
DISCUSSION REGARDING ASSOCIATION FEES & TREASURY CHALLENGES 
Due to the increase this year that the association pays to the Rochester District Golf 
Association for each GHIN membership, and for other increases/challenges, the board came to 
the following conclusions: 

 Deb proposed that the association membership fee be increased next year from $55 to 
$60.  The $5 hole in one insurance will be optional and available to those who want it.   

 Deb will be speaking with Tim/Dave and determine whether the $5 increase will 
happen.  Proposed $60 plus $5 or $65 plus $5.  Will know before mailings go out. 

 It was determined that we will do a 50/50 drawing after each tournament to help raise 
money for the Association. 

TOURNAMENTS 
The board is proposing 11 tournaments with possible rain dates.  Paula will be the liaison 
between the board and Michelle/Debbie or whoever at Hickory. 
The schedule will be finalized and will be in the packets to each member. 
NEXT MEETING 
The next meeting will be TBD probably by zoom 
The next in person meeting towards the end of April 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 8:10pm 
 
Respectfully submitted,  
Brenda Powers, HRGA Secretary 


